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Attn: Production & Recycling Managers
34050 Union Camp Drive

Franklin, VA 23851

On behalf of the Virginia Farm Bureau Young Farmers Committee, and our YF&R friends from
around the nation, please allow me to offer our sincerest thanks for everything you did to help
make the national Young Farmers and Ranchers Conference a success! By rolling out the red
carpet for those who visited your tissue manufacturing and recycling facilities, you helped us
finish up a wonderful weekend event and leave a lasting impression on many of our
participants. They all enjoyed seeing your operations!

This national event was the first of its kind in Virginia, and the largest gathering of Young
Farmers and Ranchers for American Farm Bureau in recent decades. With over 1,000 YF&R
members attending from more than 40 states, including guests from Canada and Russia, we’re
proud to have set a new bar for the future. It's an exciting time for young people in agriculture
and we really couldn’t have shown them the best of Virginia without you!

Thank you for sharing your company with our group and helping them see the many
opportunities Virginia holds for strong businesses in agriculture and forestry. We wish you all

the best in the future and hope we’ll see you again soon.

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me anytime.

Ron Saacke

VAFB Young Farmers Coordinator
804-514-4202
ron.saacke@vafb.com
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